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 Our Ref. S106: 2947
Email to: psturgeon@motion-uk.co.uk 


6 May 2014
Dear Mr Sturgeon,
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as Amended)

Re: Section 106 signed 7 April 2014
Address: 170 Weedington Road, NW5 4NU
Planning Reference No: 2013/5667/P
Following the review of the Travel Plan, I can hereby confirm that clause 4.4 relating to the Travel Plan, has now been discharged.  

I trust this information is of use to you. If you have any queries relating to this, please do get in touch.
Yours sincerely

Yours sincerely,

Ciaran O’Neill, for
Director, Environment Department
Culture and Environment


Regeneration Planning 


London Borough of Camden


Town Hall


Argyle Street


LONDON


WC1H 8ND





Tel 	020 7974 2673


Fax 	020 7974 1930


� HYPERLINK "http://www.camden.gov.uk/planning" �www.camden.gov.uk/planning�
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